
 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

 

 

 

 

 I'm confident that inspiring positive things, as our tremendous work and achievements 

in the frame of our Assembly, could help us in fighting for our dreams and thus overcoming in 

the best possible way the present hard times when the power of solidarity must be rediscovered. 

I wish you all good health and to have the strength to successfully face the present crisis. 

My heart goes out to all those deeply affected by this pandemic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Petru Movila  

Member of the Romanian Delegation to the OSCE PA 

  

   

 

OSCEs Parlamentariske Forsamling 2019-20
OSCE Alm.del -  Bilag 24

Offentligt


